
 

 
Moved By BRIAN DARLING  Resolution No.: 
Last Name Printed DARLING  152-22 

Seconded By 
 
AARON BURCHAT 

 
Council Date: 

Last Name Printed BURCHAT   May 16, 2022 
 
 
WHEREAS at the Regular Council Meeting on May 16, 2022, Council 
considered a Memo from the Director of Public Works, regarding the New 
Waterfront and Downtown Parking Rollout - Update; 
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council approved the 
proposed interim paid parking recommendations for 2022; and, 
 
FURTHER THAT Council authorize an additional budget of $35,000 in the 
2022 operations budget for required system upgrades for all pay & display 
machines and new meters to be funded by the parking reserve. 

The Corporation of the  
Town of Cobourg Resolution 


